
 The Ascension of the Lord - 1st June 2025 

 
 

 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those whose        
anniversaries occur at this time.   May they all Rest in Peace               

Eucharistic Ministers:   Sixmilebridge next week Team D 
 

                                     Prayer Before Exams                                                             

Dear Lord, 
As I take this exam, I thank you that my 
value is not based on my performance, 
but on your great love for me. 
Come into my heart so that we can 
walk through this time together. 
Help me, not only with this test, 
but the many tests of life that are 
sure to come my way. 
As I take this exam, bring back 
to my mind everything I studied 
and be gracious with what I have overlooked. 
Help me to remain focused and calm, 
confident in the facts and in my ability, 
and firm in the knowledge that no matter 
what happens today you are there with me. 

 
Exam Mass Bouquet Cards available in Parish Office 

Parish Office 

Tues - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.45 on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat.  31st 
 
 
Sun.   1st 
 
 
 
 
Sat.    7th  
Sun.   8th 
 

  7.30 p.m. 
 
  
12.00 
 
 
  
 
 7.30 p.m. 
 9.00 a.m. 
12.00  

Ollie Shannon 
Kathleen + Martin Murray 
Sheila Donnellan 
Paschal Lenihan 
Lucy Egan 
Pat and Ann Quinlan 
Michael  + Dolly O’Flynn 
James + Ellen O’Flynn + Family 
Brendan O’Meara (First Anniversary) 
Stephen Kiely 
Mick + Mary O’Halloran 
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  Graveyard Masses 
     Fr. Damien will celebrate Mass  

in our Parish Graveyards at 7 p.m. on 

 

Tuesday June 3rd         Kilmurry  
Wednesday June 4th    Ballysheen  
Thursday  June 5th       Feenagh  

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto: 
Numbers Drawn:  14   27   29   35    Jackpot:  €20,000 

 
National Sunflower Days will be take place on 
Friday 6

th
 & 7

th
 June 2025, with funds raised from the 

event in aid of Milford Hospice.  
 

 All Ireland Rosary Rally at Knock Shrine, Saturday June 
7th.Bus Leaving St Joseph’s, Ennis at 9am. Returning 5.30pm. 

€25 bus ticket (subject to filling the bus). To book a seat text 
Karen 087-4160385 or Séamus 087-275 2578 

More details at www.rosaryrally.ie 
 

"The Roscommon Solstice Choir will be performing a charity 
concert in aid of the Irish Guide Dogs for the Blind in St Jo-

sephs Church, Miltown Malbay on the 15th June.  The choir is 
some 80 voices strong, and it promises to be a joyful and 

memorable evening.  Tickets are €15 or €50 for a family of 4 
and can be booked by phoning Mary on 086 3296475" 

 
 
 

Killaloe and Ferns Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine, 
Sunday  July 6th, 2025                                                                

New members welcome from  Parishes and Community to  
attend pilgrimage. The Ark Children’s Club at The HUB is  

available for those coming with small children  (open          
Wednesday to Sunday). Brigdale Coaches will leave St.       

Joseph’s Church, Ennis, at approx. 9.30 a.m.                           
Contact 086-8034092 or email shaneandedwardbrig-

dale@hotmail.com. (preferable) to book a seat.  

Anam Cara Galway, the organisation that supports bereaved 
parents, is holding it's monthly Parent Support Evening for 

bereaved parents on Wednesday 4th June at 7.30pm in the 
Clayton Hotel, Briarhill, Galway.  

           The Ascension of the Lord 
 

While we think today of the loss of Jesus, we are invited to rejoice 
as He leaves one way of being with us - on earth, to another way 

of being with us - from Heaven.   
We are invited and called into sharing this life of His on earth, for 

in each of us is the life of Jesus,  
who makes His home in us.  

Mostly we find Jesus alive in the love of others. 
Other times we find God close to us in prayer, but where we can 
sense Him alive mostly is in the ordinary and extraordinary loves 

of every day, in family, friendship and care for others. 
Lord, make our love cheerful and kind.   

Let us know always that human love reflects your love. 
 

“Under the shelter of each other 
With you Lord, we will survive.” 

 

Prayer of St. Teresa of Avila  
 

Christ has no body but yours….  
No hands, no feet on earth but yours…. 
Yours are the eyes with which he looks  

compassion on this world ….  
Yours are the feet with which He walks to do good …  

Yours are the hands, with which  
He blesses all the world…  

Christ has no body now on earth but yours.  

 
Dare to Hope - Young Adult Event 

 

Organised by the Bishops’ Conference in collaboration with Knock 
Shrine and will take place in the Youth Village, Knock on 14th June 

called “Dare to Hope”.   
 This event is for Young Adults from the age of 18-35 and is a          
follow on from the “Into the Deep” event which took place in 

Clongowes on Saturday 22nd June last year.  This event is for all 
Young Adults but there will be a special welcome for those who 
are travelling to Rome for the Jubilee of Youth and will be part of 

their preparation, however it is open to all Young Adults.   
  

Annual Pilgrimage to Lough Derg  
A Sacred Journey of Faith, Prayer and Renewal…!  

August 5th, 6th, 7th.  To book a place for this Pilgrimage call Ennis 
Parish Office at 065-6824043 
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